From: Freund, Delon D. <Delon.Freund@chicagopolice.org>

Sent: Saturday, June 4, 2016 5:02 PM

To: Berlin, Steve

Subject: RE: Board of Director's Meeting

I traveled to Frederick, Maryland for a Airborne Law Enforcement Association Board of Director's Meeting at the entire expense of said Association.  My dates of travel were 21-22 April of 2016.

Officer Delon Freund

Chicago Police Department

